
30 November 2023 

Shikoku Railway Company 

 

 

End of ALL SHIKOKU Rail Pass sales at the Kotohira Station Information Center 

 

 

Please note that the ALL SHIKOKU Rail Pass will no longer be available at the Kotohira Station 

Information Center as of Thursday, 29 February 2024. From 1 March 2024, purchasing or 

exchanging the pass at the Kotohira Station Tourist Information Center will no longer be possible. 

 

 

The following places will offer purchase and exchange of the pass from 1 March 2024 onwards. 

 

 

[Kagawa Prefecture] 

Takamatsu Station, Warp Takamatsu branch 

 

[Ehime Prefecture] 

Matsuyama Station, Warp Matsuyama branch 

 

[Tokushima Prefecture] 

Tokushima Station, Warp Tokushima branch 

 

[Kochi Prefecture] 

Kochi Station, Warp Kochi branch 

 

[Others] 

Warp Umeda branch, TiS Okayama (exchange only)  


